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FLOOD APPEAL FUNDRAISER
A few weeks ago, we held a mufti day to raise much-needed funds to donate to the
Red Cross Flood Appeal, for those affected by the floods.

We are very thankful for the support of the College community. With your support, we were able
to raise $4710.20 to go directly to those who have been impacted by the devastating floods.

Please continue to support those communities through prayer.
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